
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
  

Proposed amendment to the Land use and development plan  
of the Montréal urban agglomeration – 

Plage de l’Est development project 
 
At its meeting on June 22, 2016, the urban agglomeration council adopted the draft by-law P-RCG 14-029-1 
amending the Montréal urban agglomeration land use and development plan (RCG 14-029). The draft by-law 
has a limited scope over urban agglomeration territory. 
 
In summary, the draft by-law allows for a departure from provisions relating to the floodplain as part of 
the development project of the Plage de l’Est, situated along the Saint-Lawrence River, between 94e et 96e 
Avenues in Rivière-des-Prairies–Pointe-aux-Trembles borough (lots 1 875 955, 2 159 487 and 2 159 488).  
 
PUBLIC MEETING 
At the public meeting on September 21, 2016, the Commission sur le schéma d’aménagement et de 
développement de Montréal (standing committee on the Land Use Planning and Development Plan of 
Montréal) will explain the proposed amendments and, as the case may be, its effects on the urban planning 
by-laws of the borough. Citizens and representatives of organizations are invited to participate in this public 
meeting, scheduled to take place as follows:  
 
TIME  7 P.M. 
 
DATE  Wednesday, September 21, 2016 - Presentation of a draft by-law with a question period and 

comments from the public  
 
PLACE Montréal city hall, 275, rue Notre-Dame Est, Montréal / Champ-de-Mars metro station stm.info  
 
DOCUMENTATION 
Related documentation includes the draft by-law, the accompanying documentation indicating the nature of the 
amendments that the Rivière-des-Prairies–Pointe-aux-Trembles borough must bring to its urban planning by-laws in 
order to comply with the amended Land use plan as well as the resolution by which it was adopted. This 
documentation is available for consultation at Accès Montréal offices, borough offices, city hall offices, the Service 
du greffe (city clerk’s office) and at ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions. 
 
ACCESS TO CITY HALL 
Persons with reduced mobility may access Montréal city hall using the east entrance at 510, rue Gosford. The 
room is equipped with an auditory hearing aid system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on your 
portable player. Moreover, interpretation services are provided, on request, to persons with a hearing disability, 
subject to the availability of interpreters. 
 
Citizens and organization representatives who wish to speak during the public question and comment period should 
register during the 30 minutes preceding the meeting, or contact the Service du greffe as of today. Please note that 
registration is not required to assist the public meeting. Only those wishing to speak must be registered.   
 
INFORMATION:    Service du greffe  

Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la réglementation  
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 
   Montréal  (Québec)  H2Y 1C6 
   Telephone: 514  872-3000 
   commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
   @Comm_MTL 
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